PETITION TO PROTECT THE UPPER DESCHUTES
SCENIC WATERWAY

Oregon Scenic waterways should be preserved for their intrinsic natural values and
establish a balance between the outstandingly remarkable values and special attributes.
Recreation at the expense of our wildlife, riparian areas, fisheries and scenic waterways
is iresponsible. We are concerned about the precedent opening the rules would have
for all of Oregon’s rivers and we strongly support not opening the Oregon Scenic
Waterway Rules and retaining the existing prohibition against new bridges

in the Upper Deschutes Scenic Waterway. We oppose any new bridges and trails in the
River Community segment 4G because of the outstandingly remarkable wildlife and
vegetation that supports that wildlife.
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Please print your name or group

If you are a landowner along the river please indicate that.



